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On Wednesday, our students had a chance to work 

with their buddies.  Students in the 5th & 6th grade 

helped their kindergarten buddies make fall collages 

while fourth graders read aloud to their partners. 

Our Tennis Club had a successful fall session with one 

more class next week!  Thank you to Adam and Jess 

Molda for organizing this program for us!   

Last Friday, our middle school students were able 

to visit the new school site on Banfield Road.  Fr. 

Gary was present to say a blessing. Then the stu-

dents learned about the building process and some 

of the efforts being done to make our new building 

as energy efficient as possible.  They were excited 

to see the steel beams up for the chapel and some 

of the walls in the middle school wing! 

NBA player, Paul 

Grant, visited some 

of the classrooms 

this week.  He will be 

at the Rising of the 

Moon Auction next 

Friday for the 

shootout game! 


